
 

Trojan Boosters  

January 27, 2025 

3:45  

Call to Order: 3:45 

Members present: Kristi, Janet, Lisa, Andrea, Kami  

Minutes: December notes were approved by Kami and seconded by Kami with no changes.    

Treasurer's Report: Janet- $9,469.25 total. The football fund has $670.00.  

New Business:  
● Membership appreciation: Was held January 25th for the quad game against 

Prairie. Four cakes was the correct amount and we will get them from Costco 

again. Possible change to the quad game versus CV next year.  
Membership Drive & Booster Wall Update: One 2025 booster renewal. New boards 

are up and complete. One will need to be anchored in as it has fallen out. 

Maintenance has the request.  

● Funding Request: Funding request from Coach Carlstrom for a heavy duty tent for 

Jr High Track. It was $896.00. Motion was made by Lisa to approve the request 

and seconded by Andrea.  

Old Business:  

●​  Social Media: Jennifer and Lisa are taking over Booster posting. Weekly sports emails 
will come from Janet and/or James. The facebook page has been added to the Booster 

appreciation invite.  

● Membership drive additional funding:  

New categories on the membership forms and on the website are active. Lisa is fixing 
the Weebly donation link with Mr. Stoner.  

●​ Center Court Update: The floor is complete and is hung in the commons. will be 
moved to the Ag shop to be touched up and measured for installation. Lisa will 

create a dedication plaque with a photo, history, and thank you. It will be approved 

by Mr. Dail and then hang next to the floor. Funds will be used to purchase a thank 

you gift for Bob Wilson for his work on the project.  

 

● Next meeting: February 24, 2025       Adjourn: 4:12 p.m.  


